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Important Notice to Our Patients 
Dear Valued Patients, 

We want to inform you that Dr. Joseph Harvey will be transitioning out of our practice, effective July 
10th, 2025. We understand that changes in your healthcare provider can be concerning, and we want to 
ensure you have all the information you need during this transition. 

 

What You Need to Know: 

1. Patient Information 
As part of the transition process, we are required to provide a list of patients seen by Dr. Joseph 
Harvey within the last two years to facilitate notifications like this one. This list includes your 
name, mailing address, and email address (if applicable). 

2. Notice to Patients 
While our practice is not responsible for directly sending out notifications to each patient, we 
have provided the necessary information to Dr. Harvey to ensure you are informed. 

3. Continuity of Care 
Should you wish to continue care with a physician from our practice, we are happy to assist in 
scheduling an appointment with one of our remaining physicians. We remain committed to your 
health and well-being during this transition. 

4. No Interference in the Transition 
Our remaining physicians will not interfere with or prevent Dr. Harvey from completing their 
responsibilities related to this transition. Your care and privacy are our priority. 

5. Medical Records Availability 
Your medical records are located here at our office, should you need them or decide to seek 
treatment from Dr. Harvey after he has left our practice, or from another healthcare provider. 
Please feel free to contact us if you need assistance accessing your records. 

 

If you have any questions or would like assistance finding another provider, please don’t hesitate to 
contact our office at 817-481-400 

We value your trust in our practice and appreciate the opportunity to continue serving your healthcare 
needs. 

 

Sincerely, 
The staff of Alliance Foot & Ankle Specialists 


